Present were Board Members Bevin Gray, Jeff Poirier, Robin McLaughlin, Steve Geddes and Frank Sidoti Also present were Lauren Rodday, Mike Ryan (New England Huskies Baseball), Chris Haraden (Hanover Day/Cultural Council), Claire Riley (Boy Scouts Troop 38), Stephen McNamara (DPW), Brian Fish (HYAA Baseball), Dan Condon (HYAA Softball, Votech Baseball & Softball), Bill Sheridan (Hanover Youth Lacrosse), Lynn Petrowski (Hanover Public Schools Food Services) and Jason Lumaghini (HYAA Soccer)

Having a quorum, the Chair called the meeting to order at 6:00pm.

New Business:

Meeting Minutes: Robin moved to accept the Meeting Minutes from January 23rd. Frank seconds; so voted unanimously.

Spring and Summer Field Permits: Representatives attended to discuss their needs for field space. Where everyone was in one room together representatives were able to arrange their schedules to accommodate all requests.

Miscellaneous: Jeff is updated Committee on the field inventory powerpoint.

Jeff moved to adjourn Frank second; so voted unanimously. Meeting adjourned at 7:44pm.